
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tea Party with ‘the Queen’ Monday 13th January 

As part of our current topic, ‘Bright Lights, Big City’, we are excited to be having a tea party with our special 
visitor on Monday 13th January. 

Please can the children bring some party clothes to change into after lunch.  These need to be in a named 
plastic bag please. 

In addition, please can you complete and return the slip below indicating if your child has any food allergies. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Childs, Mrs Dennis and Miss Casey 
Year 1 Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip - Tea Party – Monday 13th January 2020 

Name of child: ___________________________________________ 

*My child has no known food allergies. 

*My child has the following food allergies: ____________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signed: __________________________________________Date: ________________ 

Printed Name: ____________________________________ 

*Delete as appropriate. 

Please return the slip no later than Friday 10th January 2020.      

  


